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28 February 2019

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Number 20 series 2019

TO : Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO BSP NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 16 SERIES 2019
REGARDING 63"° ANNUAL NATIONAL COUNCIL MEETING (ANCM)

Item No. 2a, under “REGISTRATION/CONFERENCE FEE”, of National Office Memorandum No. 16
series of 2019 dated 26 February 2019, entitled, 63 Annual National Council Meeting, is hereby
corrected and should be read as follows:

REGISTRATION/CONFERENCE FEE

“a. A conference fee of Three Thousand (Php3,000.00) Pesos shall be collected to each

participant to cover the cost of meals from 29 May 2019 (afternoon snack) up to 31
May 2019 (lunch) and conference materials. The conference fee DOES NOT cover
breakfasts since they are usually included in the hotel’s accommodation.”

This Memorandum supersedes any and all issuances inconsistent herewith.

Please be guided accordingly.
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Reference: BSP Memorandum No. 16 s. 2019



